Technical Work Group Request to Proceed
In order to continue to move forward in a timely manner on technical activities, the Technical Work Group requests authorization from the Task Force to proceed with the drafting of concepts for Work Plan Objectives and a Technical Advisor for presentation to the Task Force at its next meeting on August 22, 2012.  These concept papers will incorporate the information gained from the PCB Workshop that was held in early June 2012.

